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June 4, 2019 
 
 
XXXXX, MD ‘62  
7915 Avenida Alamar 
La Jolla, CA 92037-3313 
 
Dear Dr. XXXXX: 
    
Thank you for your gift to the George Washington University School of Medicine and 
Health Sciences Annual Fund. Your gift will benefit the school’s greatest needs and will 
enhance our ability to carry out our mission: to teach, heal, discover and serve. 
 
Philanthropy is so important to our academic medical center, and your consistent 
contributions make a significant impact in the lives of our students, faculty and 
physicians. We are so grateful for your generosity. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Executive Director 
 
Tracy Church 
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June 4, 2019 
 
 
XXXXX, MD ‘62  
7915 Avenida Alamar 
La Jolla, CA 92037-3313 
 
Dear Dr. XXXXX: 
    
Thank you for your gift to the George Washington University School of Medicine and 
Health Sciences Annual Fund.  
 
Your contribution to the Annual Fund supports key facets of the school’s mission: 
providing financial aid for students, promoting cutting-edge research, attracting top-
tier faculty, and strengthening academic departments and community programs. 
Philanthropy is the driving force of support for our academic medical center, and your 
consistent contributions make a significant impact in the lives of our students, faculty 
and physicians.  
 
We are grateful for your generosity and your investment in the future of medicine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tracy Church 
Executive Director 
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